
 

NOTICE 
 

 In reference to the Notice dated 14/3/2020 of the 

Registrar, C.U. to combat spread of Novel Corona 

Virus(COVID-19) , The Ph.D. Entrance, 2019 Viva-

Voce examination, which was scheduled to be held 

on 16/3/2017 and 17/3/2020 will remain suspended 

till further notice.  Fresh dates will be published at 

university website in due course.  

 

Prof. Shachi Chakrabarty 

HEAD 

Department of Law 

University of Calcutta 


